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The Honorable Kellie Warren, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 346-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Warren: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 550 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 550 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 550 would allow certain individuals with revoked drivers’ licenses to be eligible for 

restricted driving privileges upon submitting a written request to the Division of Vehicles.  A 

person would not qualify for restricted driving privileges under these provisions if the person has 

been convicted for driving with a canceled, suspended, or revoked license more than three times 

or if, at the time of application, is suspended for any other reason.  The bill would require the 

Division to cancel restricted driving privileges for any person authorized to have restricted driving 

privileges under these provisions if the person is found guilty of a violation resulting in a license 

suspension, revocation, or cancellation for reasons other than failure to comply with a traffic 

citation.   

 

 The Kansas Department of Revenue indicates the enactment of SB 550 may increase costs 

for staff training and form and application updates, but those costs could be absorbed within 

existing resources.  Any fiscal effect associated with SB 550 is not reflected in The FY 2023 

Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue 


